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Tammy Yarter-  
Director 

Happy Birthday to all 
our friends celebrating 

this month!!! 

 

Elijah Andreis 

Lilah Coburn 

Anthony Debono 

Stella Devita 

Isabella Dicicco 

Caiden Gall 
Derlynne Juma-Wilson 

Ivana Orlando-McSheehy 

Calen Murray 

Logan Ortiz 

John Radosevich 

Rylan Smith 

Jacob Strauss 

Carmelo Zamora 

Thomas Zawisza 

 

Thank you to all our families that attended our Fall Festival! We owe 
the success of the evening to your generosity & participation. A 
HUGE thank you to all our parents and friends that assisted in the 
baked goods and candy donations this year. The festival was fun for 
all! We will post pictures on our Facebook page. If you haven’t al-
ready, please find us and “like” us on Facebook. We post pictures, 
inform parents of upcoming events and share interesting articles on 
the Wellington Academy page.  

  
November has arrived, and the year is quickly winding down. We will 
begin to think about families and the spirit of giving this month. The 
center will be holding a canned food drive starting November 5th and 
ending on Friday, November 16th. We will donate all items collected 
to a local charity in need. The classroom with the most participation 
will win a pizza party for their class!   

  
  

This month the children will be learning about pilgrims and native 
Americans and the first feast. The children will recreate their own 
first feast on Thursday, November 15th, during their normal lunch 
times. They will make hats and eat a traditional Thanksgiving feast!   

  
Our holiday programs are also on the way, please refer to the 
“December Dates to Remember” page in the newsletter for dates 
and times for all that is happening in December.  

  
Thank you for being a part of the Wellington Family! We are looking 
forward to all the fun events and memories that are heading our way! 

Love, 

Ms. Tammy  



Classroom News 

November 2018 

Developmental 2A 

Thank you to all our families that came to the Fall Festival, we hope that you had as much fun as we 
did. During the month of October, we welcomed new students, we are so happy to have you in our 
class! During the month of November, we will be learning about families, and giving thanks! We will be 
having a canned food drive November 5th-November 16th! Please remember that our classroom door is 
always open, feel free to ask any questions or express any concerns that you may have. Keep an eye 
on our Parent Board, as the holiday season is approaching, we have a lot going on in the next few 
months! We are looking forward to a great month! Happy Thanksgiving! 

Developmental 3A 

November is all about giving thanks and families, and we are so thankful for all our D3A families. Our 
Fall Festival was a big hit and we were so happy to see so many familiar faces. During November there 
is a lot of exciting and fun things happening, so please read our Parent Board daily. Our annual Fall 
Feast will be held during our lunch time on Thursday, November 15th. Also, during this time we will be 
having a canned food drive to help those who are less fortunate, there will be a donation box inside our 
classroom from November 5th– November 16th. Please remember that our learning time starts at 9am 
sharp, so try and have your child here by that time. Thank you for all that you do!   

Developmental One 

October was a great month, we welcomed a few new faces as well as celebrated Halloween and had 
lots of fun at our fall festival. During the month of November, we will be talking about families and giving 
thanks. If you have not already done so, please bring in a family picture for our picture wall. The chil-
dren love to see familiar faces if they are ever having a rough day. We are participating in a school wide 
canned food drive, please help us help others during the holiday season. Please don’t forget to label 
everything you bring into the classroom! Thank you for allowing us to be such a big part of your child’s 
lives, we are thankful to have them in our class. 

Developmental 2B 

It is finally starting to feel like fall! With the nice weather, comes lots of fun and exciting activities. Things 
like canned food drives, traditional Thanksgiving feasts, long weekends and much more! Keep an eye 
out for any flyers or reminders that we may have posted on our Parent Board. Thank you to everyone 
who showed up to our fall festival, we loved seeing everyone. As the weather starts to change please 
make sure you update the clothes in your child’s cubby, as they will need weather appropriate clothes 
that fit. We are so blessed to be a part of your children’s lives. Thank you for sharing them with us. D2B 
wants to wish everyone a very Happy Thanksgiving!   



VPK B  
Can you believe that Halloween is over, and Thanksgiving is just around the corner? October was a lot 
of fun in our classroom, we would like to thank all the Wellington parents for their generous donations 
that helped with the success of our Fall Festival! We are getting ready for our Thanksgiving feast on No-
vember 15, and our Canned Food Drive will begin on November 5th and end on the 16th. Please help 
us in helping those who are less fortunate during the holiday season. We will begin practicing for our 
holiday program during the month of November as well! We are working on the letter Mm, Nn, Oo, and 
Pp along with the numbers 9 and 10. Please continue to work on sight words at home and we will con-
tinue working on name writing and number recognition. Please keep an eye on our Parent Board for up-
coming projects and events! Thank you for the snack donations for our class! We hope you have a hap-
py and safe Thanksgiving!  

VPK A  
We would like to thank all our parents who donated goodies for our cooking projects and Fall Festival. We 
had a great month of October, please remember to have your child here by 8:30. During the month of No-
vember we will learn about Pilgrims, the Native American Indians, and the first Thanksgiving. We will con-
tinue working on school readiness skills. The Trike-A-Thon is Friday, November 2nd here at our center! 
Our canned food drive will be November 5th-16th, please help us out in helping those who are less fortu-
nate! During the month of November, we will also be starting to work on our Holiday Program, because 
the holidays are almost here!!!! Don’t forget toys are not allowed in the classroom unless it is Friday, 
which is our Show & Tell day! We hope you have a happy and safe Thanksgiving!!! 

VPK C  
Happy November! We had great fun during the exciting month of October. During the month of Novem-
ber, we will be focusing on families and being thankful. We are asking that each child bring in a family 
photo. We will be working on the letters Mm, Nn, Oo, Pp and the numbers 9 & 10 as well as the shapes 
triangle and heart, along with the colors purple and brown. We will be having our annual Fall Feast on 
Thursday, November 15th during our lunchtime! Please keep an eye out for Holiday activities that are in 
the upcoming months! Hopefully we will start to see some cooler weather, and if that happens please re-
member to label jackets! Our Canned Food Drive will be held November 5th-November 16th, please help 
us help those who are less fortunate during the holiday season! We are looking forward to a great month 
and hope everyone has a very happy Thanksgiving! 

Developmental 3B 

This month we have many exciting activities planned for the children! November 15th we will be host-
ing our traditional Thanksgiving Feast during our lunchtime where we will wear festive hats, talk about 
the first thanksgiving, and eat a traditional thanksgiving meal. Starting the 5th of November, we will be 
having a school wide canned food drive. During this time of year, it is important to teach your children 
about helping those who are less fortunate. Also, a friendly reminder that Wellington will be CLOSED 
on Thursday, November 22nd and Friday the 23rd in honor of the Thanksgiving holiday. Our class-
room needs extra clothes, specifically boy clothes, we would appreciate any donations. The holidays 
are right around the corner, so keep an eye out for any signs regarding our holiday activities! Thank 
you for sharing your child with us.  

Classroom News 

November 2018 



Developmental One’s & Two’s  
Theme: Families 

Letters: M, N, O, P 
Numbers: 9 & 10  

Colors: Brown, Purple 
Shapes: Triangle, Heart 

 

Developmental Three’s, Four’s & VPK: 
Theme:  Families 

Letters: Mm, Nn, Oo, Pp 
Numbers: 9 & 10  

Colors: Brown, Purple 



During this time of giving and thinking of others, we begin our 
Annual Canned Food Drive to help families less fortunate than 
ourselves. On Monday, November 5th, we will begin collecting 
canned food and non-perishable items. The items collected will 
be donated to a local organization, the drive will continue for 
two weeks. Thank you for choosing to share with us the joy of 

giving during this giving holiday!!!  

Wellington will be CLOSED on Thursday, No-
vember 22nd and Friday November 23rd in ob-
servance of the Thanksgiving holiday.  We wish 

your family a wonderful turkey day!!  

On Thursday, November 15th we will have our annual holi-
day feast with turkey and all the trimmings!! The children 

will make Pilgrim and Native American costumes and cele-
brate the first feast in STYLE!!!! The feast will take place 

during the children’s lunch hour.  



 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1 2 
St. Jude’s Trike-

A-Thon 9:30AM 

 

Ms. Ana’s 25th  
Anniversary! 

 

3 

4 5 

 

Canned Food 
Drive Starts 

6 7 8 
Ms. Rosie’s 13th 
Anniversary!  

9 10 

11 12 13 

 

Happy Birthday 
Ms. Courtney! 

14 15 
 

Fall Feast 

16 

 

Canned Food 
Drive Ends 

17 

18 19 20 21 

 

NO VPK!  

22 
 

Happy  
Thanksgiving!  
CLOSED 

23 
 

CLOSED 

24 
Happy Birthday 

Ms. Haydee & 
Ms. Ashley’s  

25 26 27 28 29 30  



December Dates to Remember: 
December 4th @ 4pm—D1 Trim-A-Tree 

 

December 5th @ 4pm— D2A  Trim-A-Tree 

 

December 6th @ 4pm— D2B Trim-A-Tree 

 

December 11th @ 4pm— D3A Program 

 

December 12th @ 4pm— D3B Program 

 

December 13th @ 4pm— VPK A/B  Program  
(Ms. Ana & Ms. Ashley / Ms. Haydee & Ms. Nubia) 

 

December 14th @ 4pm— VPK C Program 

(Ms. Linda & Ms. Donna) 

 

December 19th @ 4 pm— VPK A Gingerbread  
(Ms. Ana & Ms. Ashley) 

 

December 20th @ 4pm— VPK B Gingerbread 

(Ms. Haydee & Ms. Nubia) 

 

December 21st @ 4pm— VPK C Gingerbread 

(Ms. Linda & Ms. Donna) 

 

December 21st— “Ugly Christmas Sweater  
Party” (Schoolwide!) 

 

December 24th & 25th— Wellington CLOSED! 
 

December 31st & January 1st— Wellington CLOSED!  



Wellington Gives Back! 

During the month of November, we focus on being thankful! Each year on 
November 11th we honor Veteran’s and we thank them for their service! 
 

We would like to give back to the men and women who serve to keep our 
country “the land of the free and home of the brave.” 

 

Wellington will be accepting donations to send overseas to soldiers who 
are currently serving to keep us safe! Wellington will also be sending 
“Thank you” cards to local veterans in our area! 
 

Donations such as: Baby wipes, Chap stick, Granola bars, Beef jerky, Fla-
vor packets for water, Candy, Popcorn, any type of individually wrapped 
snacks for on the go, Toiletries…. Etc.  



 

Does your child's classroom  
have a family picture? 

Please bring in a family picture 
for your child’s family tree in 

their classroom! 


